
APRIL/MAY 2024 MINISTRY UPDATE
Dear Friends and Ministry Partners,


We hope this letter finds you all well! We have had a fruitful time here in Sierra Leone as the dry season ends 
and the rains begin. Shaun has been privileged to share biblical insights and truth with church leaders and 
fellow followers of Christ, teaching, training, and equipping them throughout April and May in various regions 
of Sierra Leone. At one conference, several of the pastors present were from neighboring Liberia. Witnessing 
those in attendance grow in their faith and be encouraged in their ministries has been a true blessing. Your 
invaluable partnership has directly contributed to these activities, and we are honored to share these updates 
with you. 


On the family front, we are thrilled to share that Kaitlyn, Kameron, and Wes have successfully completed their 
school year. We now have a senior, a sophomore, and a freshman! It’s incredible to see how quickly they are 
growing and progressing in their academic journey. As the rains increase here in Sierra Leone, we eagerly look 
forward to our upcoming visit back to the US for a couple of months to reconnect with friends, family, and 
some of our ministry partners. 


As a praise, we recently received encouraging updates from the January outreach! In response to the 
evangelistic efforts during that trip, professions of faith have been made. Several Bible studies have begun in 
new villages that previously had no Gospel presence. We cannot truly express enough our deep gratitude for 
your continued support and prayers, which have been instrumental in these successes. 


Please remember the following in your prayers:

• The pastors and church planters in the unreached areas of Sierra Leone as they work to win souls, make 

disciples and establish local New Testament churches.

• Our travel and time back in the US, praying for a time of refreshment and productivity.


In Christ's Love,

The Evans Family


Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer & financial support!

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)

Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)


Website: www.m938ministries.org.    Email: evans5@m938ministries.org
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